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Principal’s News                        Tuesday 11 February 2020 
 

Well we have definitely experienced a great variety of weather conditions since being back at 
school. Yesterday’s downpour certainly challenged our gutters, drains and the waterproofing of 
our shoes! Thankfully the water drained away quickly and the children were able to still have 
some time to run around at lunch and recess. Thank you to all the parents who helped our 
students navigate the pools and creeks that some of our walkways became to get to class with 
dry feet.  

Swimming Carnival 

Our school swimming carnival is on this Thursday. We are looking forward to a fantastic day at 
the Batemans Bay Pool. All students attending will have received information about what to 
bring for the day.  

Raiders Visit 

This Thursday, some of the Canberra Raiders will be visiting our school to talk to the children 
not attending the swimming carnival. This is part of their community outreach program and 
they will hold an assembly with the children after recess. 

Staff Carpark 

Please remember the staff carpark is not an area to ride bikes in or out of the school, a drop off 
zone or walkway into the school or through to Captain Oldrey Oval. We have staff and delivery 
trucks using this throughout the day and we really do not want any accidents to happen.   

Updating Details 

If you haven’t already done so, please return your updated details sheet sent out last week, to 
our office. This is especially important for families that may have changed phone numbers, 
emergency contacts or had a change in family situation. Having the most up to date information 
allows us to contact the right people when we need to. 

Bushfire Support 

We have been privileged to have Mr Palise working with students, families and staff since the 
start of school this year. Mr Palise finishes his time here this week and we thank him for his 
support during this time. Mrs Digby, our regular school counsellor, will be returning next week 
to support our school. If you would like to talk to Mrs Digby about your child please contact the 
school. 

We are incredibly lucky to live in such a supportive community. If you feel like you or your 
children might need support through this time please contact our school or your child’s class 
teacher. 

mailto:broulee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
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You may also consider ringing the numbers or looking up the websites below for support: 

Kids Helpline  1800 551 800 (available 24/7) https://kidshelpline.com.au/ 

Parentline  1300 130 052(available M-F 9am-9pm; Sat/Sun 4-9pm) 

http://www.parentline.org.au/ 

Lifeline:  13 11 14 (available 24/7) https://www.lifeline.org.au/ 

Beyond Blue:  1300 22 4636 (available 24/7) https://www.beyondblue.org.au/ 

Beyou:  https://beyou.edu.au/ 

Headspace:  https://headspace.org.au/ 

 
 

There will be no assembly this week due to the swimming carnival and NRL visit. 
 
Matthew Rose  
Principal 
 

Upcoming events: 
 Thu 13 Feb – School Swimming Carnival 
 Thu 13 Feb – P&C Meeting – 7pm – Tomakin Sports & Social Club 

 
Weekly Class Awards 

FISH:   Fair   Inclusive Safe Honest 
 

              Class Awards                Term 1 Week 2 

6D Charlee Buckley    Riley Newell    Elsie-Jane Stanley    Stephanie Westbury 

5/6E Emma McGuinness     Lily Compton       Oscar Jackson 

5M Laila Barnes       Logan Hall      Austin Enright      Scarlett Ladmore 

4/5H Reuben Birss     Jesse Ladmore      Tain Padman      Sienna Paul 

4W Jasper Hopkins       Harper Ireland      Daisy West      Christopher Westbury 

4M      Blake Russell         Eli Dunne          Marley O’Sullivan      Tara Padman 

3B Riley Whittingham     Lachlan Sing      Lilli Galambos      Harry Winter 

2/3C Kaley Maskell        Liliana Murphy     Austin Bussani Wright    Nate Domeny 

2F Georgie Tegel             Storm Hall           Lachie Hanns 

1/2E Aiden Johnston         Jay Cuthbertson 

1L Isabella Stanton       Ethan Roberts     Taj-Raiden Boller 

1D Lucas Heinemann       Capri Liebke         Abigail Piper 

https://kidshelpline.com.au/
http://www.parentline.org.au/
https://www.lifeline.org.au/
https://www.beyondblue.org.au/get-support/get-immediate-support
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SCHOOL CAPTAINS 

HOUSE CAPTAINS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Boolbee: Riley Newell and Daisy Seath 

 

 Zander Parker, Amy White, Stella Andrews and Riley Campbell 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lee: Jayden Sturgiss and Mia Lasscock 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Rover: Michaela Dunne and Max Burke 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Warrigal: Edie Fletcher and Jake Carthew 

  



School Swimming Carnival  
The school swimming carnival will be held on Thursday 13 February at 

the Batemans Bay Swimming Pool. Please see the program for the day’s 

events below. Event times are an estimate only.  

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 



 

LEGO 

Special Interest Groups have become a great addition to our school 

timetable.  It helps our children move beyond their comfort zone and learn to think 

outside the square.  I am looking for donations of old LEGO your children may not be 

playing with anymore.  I am looking for pieces that are for children 8 years and 

older.  Your donations will enable the LEGO group to complete challenges that I have 

set and exhibit their creativity on a larger scale.  

Mrs Enright 

  

 

Clean Up Australia Day 
On Thursday 27 and Friday 28 February we will again be participating in Clean Up 

Australia Day.  Broulee Public School students are proud members of our local 

community and we look forward to this event every year.  All children will need a hat, 

sunscreen, mozzie repellent, gloves and a recyclable bag.   

  

Giving to others 
This is the season of giving and some children in Year 3 have come up with a great idea 

to give an important gift to others in need. 

A lot of the children recycle in our school community.  The bottles can be recycled into 

other items and we know the lids can also be recycled. 

We are asking for donations of milk lids and fizzy drink lids to be donated and 

recycled as prosthetic limbs. 

There is a collection area in the front office and would like to see it filled up to help 

others in need. 

We hope to be collecting all your donations soon. 

2/3C               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Principal’s Stickers 
 

Allirah Payne, Piper Ladmore, 

Hamish White, Charlotte Poile,  

Donni Gonzales, Lenny Lassau, 

Paiton Lynchahon, Olivia Sing, 

Martha Cadman-Wehner,  

Bryce Slater, Aiden Johnston, 

Isabella Stanton,  

Oliver Arslan, Ethan Roberts,  

Jay Cuthbertson 

 

Stage 1 Quinn  

Stage 2 Tom 

Stage 3 Macy  

 



P&C News 
Welcome back everyone to 2020 – our first P&C Meeting will be on 13 February 

at 7pm at the Tomakin Sports & Social Club.  Everyone welcome.  

 

Community News 

Swans Players at BM Giants Come & Try next Tuesday 

Next Tuesday afternoon 18th February several players from the Sydney Swans will be 
attending the Broulee Moruya Giants Come & Try session at Gundary Oval, Moruya. 

Starting at 4.45pm and running until 6pm there will be players from the Sydney Swans 
on hand to meet and have a kick around with any future players for the local AFL club, 
the BM Giants. 

From intending junior or senior player to a Sydney Swans fan or just curious, feel 
welcome to come along! 

Broulee Moruya Giants is a family focused club who offer AFL Auskick for 5 to 8 year 
old’s and playing opportunities for boys and girls between 9 and 15 years including a 
specific Youth Girls (12-14) only team. 

Everyone is invited to attend! 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


